
Member of the Bundestag visits Sun Chemical in Niedernhausen 

 

On Monday, March 19, 2018, Klaus-Peter Willsch, member of the Bundestag, met with the 
management of the printing ink manufacturer Sun Chemical in Niedernhausen.  

 

Information on general economic issues and developments in the printing and chemical industries was 
exchanged in a joint meeting. Mr. Willsch gave interesting insights into his work in the German 
Bundestag and showed great interest in the topic of excessive bureaucracy in addition to the topics 
discussed. 

 

From left: Armin Maier, Maik Sand, Monika Friedrich, Klaus-Peter Willsch MdB, Markus Schmücker, Klaus Flöck 

 

Klaus-Peter Willsch visited the Sun Chemcial site again and was also this time very interested in the 
local economic development within the Rheingau-Taunus region. Sun Chemical evaluates this 
exchange very positively. It underlines our common interest in a positive further development in the 
Rheingau-Taunus region and thus in Germany as a business location. "I will take up some concrete 
questions in the region directly, but above all it was also very informative and interesting for me how 
the former 'Hartmann Druckfarben GmbH' today works successfully in the structure of a world-wide 
operating company in global competition". 



 

Klaus Peter Willsch has represented the constituency Rheingau-Taunus/Limburg in the German 
Bundestag since 1998. 

 

Sun Chemical, a member of the DIC Group, is a leading manufacturer of printing inks, coatings and 
supplies, pigments, polymers, liquid compounds, solid compounds and application materials. 

Together with DIC, Sun Chemical has annual sales of more than $7.5 billion and employs over 20,000 
people in 176 offices in 63 countries. (www.sunchemical.com) 

 

Markus Schmücker, March 21st, 2018 

   


